
Friday 23rd June 2023 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
 

This week, pupils from a number of year groups have attended 

events at The Big Malarkey Festival at East Park.  The pupils 

have all come back from their events keen to share what they 

have taken part in.  I have been extremely proud of how well 

the pupils have represented Griffin while at these events. 

Thank you for using the School Grid ordering system to pre-

order the school meals for your child.  We hope you are finding 

it easy to use and are enjoying choosing the meals for each 

week with your child. 

We have a busy few weeks coming up until the end of term, 

starting with Sports Days next week.  We will be sending    

annual reports to parents home on Friday 7th July 2023. 

Miss Pitts,   

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

93.42% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

1LW 

98.02% 

 

KS2  

4TH 

99.21% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

Reading Corner 

Due to the popularity of our monthly book 

swap, we are running very low on children's 

books, particularly for older readers (8+).   If 

you are having a clear out at all or know that 

you have lots of books that could make our 

readers very happy, we would be extremely 

grateful for any donations.   

Please take to the school office or give to any 

member of staff who can make sure they 

reach the book swap trolley.   

      Thank you all so much. 

Our next book swap, and the final one for this year will be on Thursday 6th July 2023 

on the school playground. See you there! 

Griffin Tots  

We hope you are enjoying attending 

Griffin Tots - it has been fantastic to run 

it each week and see the enjoyment the 

children show! 

The final Griffin Tots for this school 

year will be Thursday 13th July 2023. 

It will re-start on Thursday 14th       

September 2023. 

No need to book a place - just turn up! 

End of Summer Term 

Friday 21st July at 1.45pm. 

 

Monday 26th June 2023 Reception 

Tuesday 27th June 2023 Year 5 and 6 

Wednesday 28th June 2023 Year 3 and 4  

Thursday 29th June 2023 Nursery 

Friday 30th June 2023 Year 1 and 2 

Sports Days 2023 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you into school 

next week for Sports Days. 

The dates for each Sports Day are listed below.  Each 

one starts at 9.15am.  If you arrive after the gates have 

closed, please enter the site via the main gate on   

Barham Road. 

There will be a area on the school field for parents/

carers to watch from - marked by cones and tape. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free School Meals eligibility 

Please use the link below to check 

if you are eligible for free school 

meals: 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-

and-schools/schools/free-school-

meals  

For those pupils moving into Year 3 

from September, school meals will 

cost £1.50 a day. 

Wear yellow for   

Cystic   

Fibrosis 

 

Thank you for supporting 

Wear yellow for Cystic      

Fibrosis day last Friday. 

It was great to see so many 

pupils wearing yellow to   

support the cause. 

We raised £161 from your 

donations! 

Thank  you! 
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